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This delivery of alcohol has come forward through the Legislative Assembly many times in a bit different form each time, but not 
always. On one hand, the legislators are shouting alcohol abuse and on the other Legislators want to pass legislation to allow 
delivery of alcoholic beverage – to any legal address within this state.
So which stance do you take Legislators? No, to home delivery of alcoholic beverages, and lessen, by a bit the alcohol consumed in 
this state. Or deliver alcoholic beverages to an Oregon legal address and increase and encourage the closet/bedroom communities 
that drink to excess in their own homes to become even more insulated concerning consumption. 
Note, this Bill is nothing more than a rich or well-to-do person’s crutch to alcohol consumption; since the prices, fees, and delivery of 
to-go alcoholic beverages is not affordable to all citizens in this state. 
Again, Legislative Assembly batting for the well-to-do or the well-connected in our state.

Text HB 3245: SECTION 3. (1) An eligible business may deliver, or cause to be delivered, malt beverages, wine or cider to a final 
consumer only by using a delivery person.
(2) A retail sales agent may deliver, or cause to be delivered, distilled liquor to a final consumer only by using a delivery person.


